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Your Pacific Shipping Line
Date: Wednesday, 28 February 2018
Notice to Shippers

Re: Forum Pacific V173 — updated feedering arrangements for Australian
Imports

Dear Valued Customers,

Further to our previous trade notices regarding the Forum Pacific delayed arrival into Auckland, please find

below our updated feedering arrangement from Auckland to Australia

e Brisbane cargo to be loaded on Sofrana Surville V239
ETD Auckland 23/02, ETA Brisbane 28/02

e Melbourne cargo to be loaded on CAP Capricorn V574
ETD Auckland 26/02, ETA Melbourne 03/03

e Sydney cargo to be loaded on Bernhard S V805
ETD Auckland 27/02, ETA Sydney 02/03

PFL wishes to further apologise for any inconvenience caused during this period.

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact our Customer Service Team.

Yours Sincerely

Pacific Forum Line www.pacificforumline.com
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